Want a Tree planted?

Spelthorne Tree Wardens can help

Spelthorne Tree Wardens are a group of volunteers who plant and look after trees in Spelthorne throughout the year, in streets, parks, hospitals, schools, private gardens and open areas.

If you would like a tree planted, subject to approval by Surrey CC and Spelthorne BC, for a small donation of £35, outside your house or as a memorial tree, please get in contact with us:

David Woods Tel: 01932 786806, mob 07717 473124, email dj.woods@talktalk.net http://www.spelthornetreewardens.webeden.co.uk/ http://www.surreytreewardens.org.uk/

You would be responsible for looking after the tree until it is established, particularly with watering

BECOME A TREE WARDEN

For an interesting and rewarding activity for anyone who has a free half day a week, and who wants to make a contribution to their community.

If you are not active but interested in our work, we would still like to hear from you.

